
Another term is over… 
Here is a  review of our 

Spring Term.

Week one saw the start of our ‘Traditional 
Tales’ theme, and our focus book Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears. There was a police theme as 
the children used the clues left at the crime to 
solve what had happened!  

During week two we thought about the sequence of the story 
and also made porridge so that we could write a set of 
instructions to show others how to make it. Story sacks 
started being shared at school after they had gone home with 
focus children as well. 

We started week three with celebrating the Lunar New 
Year, before exploring our new focus text The Gigantic 
Turnip. The children were fantastic at retelling the story!  



During the last few weeks of 
the half term we completed a 
variety of tasks link to Jack 
and the Beanstalk including 
crafts, list writing and small 
world imaginative role play. 
The children worked hard to 
complete their independent 
mountain challenges. 

When we returned from our half term break our new theme of 
Under the Sea began with our trip to the Sea Life Centre.

There were many opportunities to 
complete different craft 
projects. Our focus text was an 
information book about sharks. 
We completed some shared 
writing before writing our own 
fact sentences and shared poetry. 

Week four started with 
making jam sandwiches as 
we explored algorithms in 
our computing learning, and 
then we had a Teddy 
Bear’s picnic.

Then we began our new focus 
text of Jack and the 
Beanstalk and explored 
healthy food choices.

We discovered how the 
Welsh celebrate St David’s 
Day.



During weeks nine and ten we focused on pirates and 
introduced our new focus text ‘The Treasure of Pirate Frank.’ 
We practised reciting this repetitive and rhyming  tale and 
created our own treasure maps. Lots of children enjoyed 
dressing up and taking on the role of a pirate too. We also met 
the chicks. 

We focused on the story of ‘Lost and Found’ during the final 
two weeks of term. We explored dangerous weather and how 
to stay safe in it. We consider different methods of 
transport to get to the South Pole and completed a science 
experiment to find out the best materials to make a boat 
from. The children also listened 

to information about 
Autism Acceptance and 
made their own sensory 
bottles.  

We also listened to the 
Easter story. 


